
RAILWAY ACCIDENT NEAR DEWSBURY.—Yes-
terday afternoon an accident occurred on the railway 
between Dewsbury and Mirfield, but luckily it was not 
attended with any serious consequences. A London and 
North-Western engine ran into a ballast train and damaged 
some of the waggons, and also had its buffer plank and 
buffers broken. 

You can search for more articles at http://leedsmercury.mirfield-2ndlook.info
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